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Navigation Committee 
19 April 2012 
Agenda Item No 9 
 
 

Appointment of Members to the Tolls Review Working Group 
Report by Head of Governance and Executive Assistant 

 
 

Summary: This report seeks the recommendations of the Navigation 
Committee on the appointment of two of its members to serve 
on the Toll Review Working Group. 

 
 
1 Toll Review 2012 
 
1.1 On 20 January 2012 the Authority adopted the scope, process and timetable 

for the 2012 Tolls Review.  The process will include a workshop involving 
members of the Authority, the Navigation Committee and key stakeholders 
guided by an independent facilitator.  This workshop has been scheduled for 
21 June 2012. The workshop will be followed by two or three meetings of a 
Working Group with representatives of all the different key stakeholders and 
chaired by an independent person. The membership of the Working Group 
will be on the lines of the 2005 review and will include two members from the 
Broads Authority and two members from the Navigation Committee.   

 
1.2 The Broads Authority appointed Dr Stephen Johnson and Mr Phil Durrant to 

the Tolls Working Group during the meeting of the Authority on 16 March 
2012.  The following organisations have also been invited to appoint a 
representative to the Working Group: 

 
a. Anglian Boatbuilders Association; 
b. British Marine Federation; 
c. British Waterski/Eastern Rivers Ski Club; 
d. Broads Angling Strategy Group; 
e. Broads Hire Boat Federation; 
f. British Rowing; 
g. Broads Tourism; 
h. Canoe England; 
i. Norfolk and Suffolk Boating Association; and 
j. Royal Yachting Association. 

 
1.3 The Committee is invited to recommend two members to serve on the Tolls 

Review Working Group. 
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Background papers:  Nil 
 
Author:    John Organ 
Date of report:   21 March 2012 
 
Broads Plan Objectives:   None 
 
Appendices:   None 
 

 


